
 

 

 

           VACANCY FOR TWO 

 

 COUNCILLORS 

  

  PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 
Following uncontested election of Parish Councillors on Thursday 6th May 2021, 
Woore Parish Council Parish Council still has two remaining vacancies. 
 
If you are interested in being a Parish Councillor then please contact the Clerk at the 
address below. 
 

 

This notice is dated 18th day of May 2021. 

 

           Clerk to the Council 

 

5 Bettys Lane 

Off London Road 

Woore 

CW3 9SQ 

t) 01630 647853 

e) clerk@wooreparishcouncil.org 

 


